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June 15, 1982

TO: Rebecca Mullis and Cheryl Perry
FROM: Henry Blackburn

SUBJECT: Dairy Council Issue

Is the Dairy Council issue closed? I'm still hoping J.H. doesn't
"issue" the 800 pages of photocopied material she was provided by
NIH. As far as I'm concerned, I see no further reason for, or like-
lihood of, profitable collaboration with Janet Herman or the Dairy
Council. You must realize that she would be put in a totally un-
acceptable position in her own organization to advocate lowfat milk
products for kids. How could she?

If you plan further activities, please let me know of their design and
nature.

Thanks.
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